Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: Julie Patterson-Hunter

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 7:51 AM

To: All BOS Board Members

Cc: Alison Lehman; Alison Barratt-Green; Brian Foss
Subject: FW: Proposed cell tower at 13083 wild life lane
Dist 1

From: Heidi Hall

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 7:49 AM
To: Julie Patterson-Hunter <Julie.Patterson-Hunter@co.nevada.ca.us>
Subject: Fwd: Proposed cell tower at 13083 wild life lane

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Scott Kastning

Date: May 27, 2019 at 9:02:53 PM PDT

To: <heidi.hall@co.nevada.ca.us>

Subject: Fw: Proposed cell tower at 13083 wild life lane
Reply-To: Scott Kastning

--- On Mon, 5/27/19, Scott Kastning wrote:

From: Scott Kastning

Subject: Proposed cell tower at 13083 wild life lane

To: "bdofsupervisors@co.nevada.ca.us" <bdofsupervisors@co.nevada.ca.us>
Date: Monday, May 27, 2019, 8:53 PM

To the board of

supervisors:My name is
Scott Kastning and | own the property at

which adjoins Rod corvingtons property and is located
across the street from the proposed cell tower.l have a list of concerns for
you to please consider regarding putting a tower on this
site Our road is private and the
homeowners are responsible for maintaining it and we also
have a bridge that | am concerned about with all the heavy
equipment that would be going across it could damage it. We
only have one way in and out and it is across that
bridge.

Possible health risk issues which |



Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: Julie Patterson-Hunter

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 7:50 AM

To: All BOS Board Members

Cc: Alison Lehman; Alison Barratt-Green; Brian Foss
Subject: FW: Proposed cell tower at 13083 wild life lane
Dist 1

From: Scott Kastning

Sent: Monday, May 27, 2019 8:54 PM

To: bdofsupervisors <bdofsupervisors@co.nevada.ca.us>
Subject: Proposed cell tower at 13083 wild life lane

To the board of supervisors:
My name is Scott Kastning and | own the property at which adjoins Rod corvingtons property and is
located across the street from the proposed cell tower.
I have a list of concerns for you to please consider regarding putting a tower on this site
1- Our road is private and the homeowners are responsible for maintaining it and we also have a bridge that | am
concerned about with all the heavy equipment that would be going across it could damage it. We only have one
way in and out and it is across that bridge.
2- Possible health risk issues which | am sure you are all aware of.
3- Property values can be negatively affected because most people don’t want to live next cell towers and high
voltage lines. | have talked to several realtors in this area and that is a concern when they are listing and selling

property.

4- A 110 foot tower up on top of that property will be an eyesore even if it is disguised as a tree.it is still very
obvious that it is a cell tower.

5- [feelthat it is a lose lose situation for the surrounding neighbors and a win win for the owners of the tower.
There is no benefit to the neighborhood.

I understand that the board has a job to do and decisions to make but | would ask you to please consider that if this was
a issue in your backyard would yo be ok with it.

Thankyou for taking all of our concerns under advisement and addressing the issues.

Scott Kastning

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



